
 

           
           
           
           
           
           
           
            
 

25th July 2024         

Dear Parents/Carers          

 

Year One Trip to Lydiard House  

                                  

As part of our learning in History, we have planned a visit to Lydiard House. The visit will 

include a workshop, visit to the house and the grounds. We will visit the grounds to 

develop our understanding of seasonal changes to support our Science learning.  
 

When: Wednesday 23rd October 9:30am and returning in time for pick up at 3:15. 

Cost: Voluntary contribution of £13.25 towards the costs to be paid via ParentPay 

by Wednesday 11th September. If you have any issues with regards to payment, 

please see or email Mrs Rushen-Gough in confidence. If we receive insufficient 

contributions the trip may be cancelled. 
 

Uniform/Clothing: School uniform to be worn. Raincoats and suitable footwear should be 

worn. 

 

Lunch Arrangements: When you pay via ParentPay, please indicate whether you would like 

a cheese or ham school packed lunch, or whether you will provide a packed lunch from 

home. Please also provide snacks to last throughout the day and two drinks (preferably 

water, not fizzy or milk based). They will be required to carry all their things with them 

all day, so please provide a small backpack.   

 

Additional info: We will be taking part in a workshop titled ‘Little People, Big House’. This 

looks at what life would have been like for a child living at Lydiard House in the Victorian 

period. 

  

Children should not bring any money with them as there will not be an opportunity to go 

to the gift shop.   

 

Volunteer Helpers: We will need parent helpers to accompany us on this trip. If you are 

available to help, please specify ‘Yes’ on ParentPay, when you make the payment. 

 

The Year 1 Team 

 

 


